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BBUULLLLEETTIINN  ––  1111tthh  MMaarrcchh  22002222  
 

“AT ALL SAINTS WE ALL FLOURISH AND ACHIEVE AS A CHILD OF GOD” 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Here we are at the end of another busy week at All Saints! 
 
Our Values Certificates were awarded to: 
 
Mars: Huey for perseverance in writing 
Saturn: Shay for respect and perseverance 
Jupiter: Harris for responsibility 
Sun: Bailey for kindness 
Headteacher’s Award: Gabriel for responsibility 
 
House Points 
Lions – 4156 
Leopards - 4449 
Tigers - 4864 
 
All houses have reached the target needed for an ice-cream party, which will be happening next 
Thursday afternoon. Let’s hope Spring has arrived by then! 
 
Jupiter Class had a very exciting day on Wednesday when they visited the Jorvik Museum in York. 
Mr Anderson explains: The day began with a visit to the Jorvik Centre, where we went on a ride 
through Viking era York – the waxworks were very realistic! Afterwards, we walked over to DIG to 
become archaeologists and look for ancient artefacts. We were also treated to a weapon workshop – 
so be aware of the new skills the children have! All the children consistently followed our values and 
were a credit to the school.  
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Jubilee Meeting 
Thank you to everyone who attended this meeting and to those of you who sent apologies with offers 
to help.  If you would still like to be involved it is definitely not too late. We will be having another 
meeting before the end of term. Many exciting ideas and suggestions were discussed! Watch this 
space…. 
 
Bake Off for Ukraine – All Saints Church  
Please see the attached flyer with details of this fundraising event to be held on Sunday 20th March. 
Please try and come along and give your support.  I will be taking a choir with me to perform and 
letters have been sent home with those children who expressed an interest. If you are happy for your 
child to take part, please return the form signed on Monday so that we can start rehearsing. 
 
 
Izzy in the news 
Look out for a photo of Izzy this week in the schools 
section of the Harrogate Advertiser! Izzy painted a 
picture for a charity that supports isolated elderly 
people from Wetherby – well done Izzy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gabriel’s bike challenge 
Good luck to Gabriel who is cycling the 62 miles to Burnley and back this weekend in his garage for 
Comic Relief. He would like to thank everyone who has sponsored him so far. 
 
You can donate to his JustGiving page by clicking here: 
www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rednoseday22-gabriel-l 
 
 
Baby News! 
We are delighted to announce the safe arrival 
of baby Freddie Noel Rodrigues, who was born 
on Tuesday 8th March weighing 81lb 6oz. Mum 
and baby are doing brilliantly and we have one 
very proud daddy R!  I know you will join us in 
sending them our congratulations. 
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Music Clubs 
There is still time to sign your child up for KS2 Choir and Ukele Clubs we are hoping to re-establish and 
also for tuition in piano and violin from Peta Kendall. It would be great to hear music in our school 
again after so much time without it. If your child is interested please email 
petakendallmusic@gmail.com 
 
 
FREE Parenting Clinic – Wednesday March 17th at 10am & 8pm - Emotions 

Anisa Lewis, an accredited and certified, Positive Parenting Coach, teacher and mother with 
20+ years of experience working and supporting children and families, is running a free 
Parenting Clinic on emotions and what we can do to support ourselves and our young people. Join her 
on zoom, for the 30-minute talk. 
Book here: https://anisalewis.as.me/theclinic or email: hello@anisalewis.com  for the booking link 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
Mother’s Day Collective Worship at All Saints Church: Friday 25th March at 9:30 am 
Easter Play performed by Jupiter Class at All Saints Church:  Friday 8th April at 9:30 am 
 
We very much hope you will be able to attend these very special events. 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Mrs Honey 
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